
 
 
 
 
 
                     
 
 

 
 
 

Parkrose School Board Resolution 
Support for Increasing Oregon Public School Funding 

 
WHEREAS, Oregon has one of the largest average class sizes in the nation; and 
 
WHEREAS, Oregon has one of the lowest graduation rates in the nation; and 
 
WHEREAS, Oregon has one of the shortest school years in the nation; and 
 
WHEREAS, students in our public schools face challenging learning conditions due to 
lack of resources; and 
 
WHEREAS, our educators and our community are doing the best they can for our 
students given a lack of resources; and 
 
WHEREAS, funding for career and technical education, art, music, and physical 
education are limited and programs have been cut; and 
 
WHEREAS, without change, our students will not succeed; and 
 
WHEREAS, our students can’t wait; and 
 
WHEREAS, Oregon students deserve better, now therefore be it RESOLVED that the 
Parkrose Board of Directors will support and encourage efforts to amply fund for Oregon 
public schools by increasing state revenue. 
 
Adopted this 28th day of January, 2019. 

  

_____________________________________________ 
Board Chair 
Sara Kirby 
Parkrose School District 
 


